
Position now available  
on Adelaide PHN’s 

Aboriginal Community 
Adelaide PHN is looking for an Aboriginal and/or Torres Strait Islander 

community member to join our existing Aboriginal Community Advisory Council. 

If you identify as Aboriginal and/or Torres Strait Islander, are aged 18-30 years, 
are connected to the Aboriginal and/or Torres Strait Islander community, have a 
lived experience accessing health services for yourself or someone you care for, 

and want to help develop a better local health system - apply now! 

We strongly encourage Aboriginal and/or Torres Strait Islander people living 
with a disability and/or those identifying as LGBTIQ to apply. 

Applications are open now at 
adelaidephn.com.au

For more information, please contact Wills Logue via email 
wlogue@adelaidephn.com.au or call 8219 5900.

Advisory Council
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